
Chair Witt, members of the committee, my name is Lisa Ippolito & I'm here to testify in opposition to HB 2734.  I am a waterfront 
owner & owner of two boats.  I believe imposing this excise tax is unfair and discriminatory.  This bill will have negative financial 
impact on both families looking to purchase a boat & the companies that sell boats.


